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MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL MEETING 

Held 2
nd 
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 The work for the  underground burial of the electricity supply to the village of la Buzatière  

will begin mid April. This work is subsidised by SEHV and will cost nothing to the commune. The 

Municipal Council chose the lamposts which will be installed  in the  village.   

  The Municipal Council took the unanimous decision not to increase the communal tax rate 

for 2021.  

The renovation work to convert the old post office into a nurse’s base will be starting 

shortly. The Municipal Council has chosen the company Techniflux to undertake the electricity and 

plumbing work .   

 The Municipal Council proposes to purchase various items for the Commune’s technical 

staff. These purchases (a tool storage unit, scaffolding,…) will be allowed for in the budget.  

The enlargement of the cemetry is due to begin on 8th March 2021.  

The Municipal Council has chosen the company Garraud of  Chassenon to undertake the 

work on the electrical and plumbing improvements  in the communal workshop . The cost of the 

work amounts to  14 516 € TTC. Estimates from different businesses will be sought  for the 

plastering, tiling and painting works .  

The work on the renovation of the church roof is planned for the  2
nd 

 half of 2021. The 

Maire presented the council with an estimate from Mr Fougeron for the contract of maître d’œuvre. 

This proposal was accepted unanimously by the  Municipal Council.  

Various communal tracks  were damaged by the poor weather at the beginning of February. 

The council will begin the  repair of damaged areas. 

  

 

  

 

     

 

 Chéronnac,  4 March 2021 

The Maire,  


